
Liberty-Eylau and Maud Independent School Districts, as well as the Texarkana Arkansas 
School District, all confirmed COVID-19 cases within their districts over the weekend.

L-EISD and TASD reported student cases, while Maud ISD confirmed a staff member 
tested positive.

TASD was notified Sunday, Sept. 13 that a student at College Hill Sixth Grade Academy 
and a student at Arkansas High School tested positive for COVID-19.

The students were last on on campus Friday, Sept. 11, 2020.

The students who has tested positive for COVID-19 will not return to school for at least 10 
days.

 L-EISD was notified on Sept. 11 that a high school student who was test-confirmed to have 
COVID-19 was last present on the Liberty-Eylau High School campus on Aug. 31. 

Maud ISD notified all student families on Sept. 11 that a secondary school staff member 
was lab-confirmed to have COVID-19.

The staff member was last present on campus on Sept. 10, according to a letter sent out by 
Superintendent Chris Bradshaw.

The district contacted local health officials to conduct contact tracing at school, and they 
contacted anyone determined to be in close contact with the infected individual. Any 
students or staff members considered to be at high risk of exposure were directly notified.


